Professor Bradford Parkinson

Dear Honorary Doctor,

on behalf of the Senate of the University of Warmia and Mazury
in Olsztyn, along with the entire academic community, I extend
heartfelt congratulations to you on being bestowed the distinguished
title of Doctor Honoris Causa by the Maritime University of Gdynia.

This esteemed recognition is a testament to your remarkable
body of work and your groundbreaking scientific and technological
advancements, which have not only propelled your own success but
have also greatly enhanced the quality of life for humanity.

[ wish to express particular admiration for your pivotal role in the
development of the GPS system, a monumental achievement that has
revolutionized global navigation, communication, and geospatial data
management. Your contributions have far surpassed expectations,
touching numerous aspects of our lives, from facilitating rescues
during natural disasters to optimizing resource allocation and
fostering innovative forms of communication.

Please accept our heartfelt congratulations and our sincerest
wishes for continued good health, personal fulfillment, and ongoing
inspiration to future generations, encouraging them to strive for
innovation and excellence.

Yours sincerely

REKTOR
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Jerzy A. Przyborowski

Olsztyn, dn. 21.03.2024 .




